
 
 

April 28, 2022 

Dear Seaford High School students and families; 

 

We hope you are enjoying the sunshine today and wanted to write with a health update. 

Over the past two days, we have seen an abnormally high rate of student absences and early releases 

from school due to illness. Today, there were approximately 130 students absent from school because 

they were not feeling well. Throughout the day, there were also 17 students who were released early 

from the nurse’s office. 35 were signed out of school yesterday. 

Reported symptoms throughout the illnesses include cramps, sore throat, cough, nausea, vomiting, 

and some with fever. Please know that there have only been two confirmed COVID cases and nine 

confirmed flu cases reported this week. 

As a precaution, our custodial and cleaning crew has performed a deep cleaning of the building to 

sanitize all surface areas. We encourage you to remain cautious if your child is experiencing any flu-

like symptoms and do not hesitate to check in with our building nurse, Ms. Krumholz, with any 

questions. She can be reached at 516-592-4373.  

You can also always reach Ms. Schnabel at 516-592-4382. We wish you good health and a beautiful 

spring season! 

 

Truly Yours in Seaford Pride,                           

Dr. Adele Pecora and Ms. Nicole Schnabel    

 


